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Following the formal opening ceremonies roll call of officers found that all were present. 

The minutes of the last meeting (2 Jan 2017) was read to the membership.  After a correction that Ron Otkin donated 
his portion of the Jan raffle back to the Post a motion was made by Greg Harris & 2nd by Bob Shotts to accept as 
read.  Passed. 

The Finance Officer gave her report which is attached.  A motion was made by Dan Bedell & 2nd by Greg Harris to 
accept the report as presented.  Passed. 

The Service Officer gave his report on items of interest to the membership. 

A combined 21st Dist and Dept report was given (see attached) 

Committee Reports 
 Inter Vets – flyers are available to the membership – there is a need for a replacement for Anne Hofferkamp –

and various items of interest were read. 
 Ladies Aux – no report
 Building – no report
 Homecoming – meetings are on going
 Fish Fry – no report
 Riders – Hog Roast on course for the 5 Aug event
 SAL – no report

Old Business – None 

New Business  
 Glenwood H.S. sent a request for monetary assistance for their “After Prom” event.  A motion was made by

Les Morgan & 2nd by Chuck Stolte to donate $100 (same amount as last year).  Passed 
 A request from the Abraham Lincoln Counsel of the Boy Scouts for a donation was read to the membership.

It was decided to table this request at this time. 
 A motion was made by Joe Ori & 2nd by Chuck Stolte that the Post not donate to any “National” organization

request for funds.  Passed. 

Good of the Order 
 A listing of the members that have not renewed their membership for the current membership period was read

the membership.  It was also asked that if anyone in attendance know any of the individuals on the list to 
please encourage them to renew.  At the present time we are at 82.07% of our goad of reaching 100%. 

Thanks was given to Charlie and Mike Palazzolo for preparing tonight’s meal 

The raffle amounting to $24 was won by Jerry Kulivic 


